
WHS sports cancellations

Written by Mike Kelly
Monday, 21 September 2009 09:22

  Watauga High Athletics Director Jeff Link has announced that the women’s tennis match with
T.C. Roberson has been rained out.   

  

    

  

    

    

  No make up date has been announced. The Fred T. Foard match rained out last Thursday,
September 17  will be made up Monday, September 28 at the Sports Complex. The WHS men’s
soccer match at Hibriten will go on as scheduled. It will be varsity only beginning at 7pm down
in Lenior. Now, the South Caldwell match rained out last Wednesday, September 16th, and
rescheduled for Tuesday, September 22nd, has been moved to this Thursdasy, September 24.
The WHS soccer team is 2-4-1. Today's match with Hibriten is the Pioneers Northwestern
3A/4A opener.   

  

    

  

     

  

 1 / 1


